From: Miriam Baptist

Sent: 26 July 2021 12:24
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/2417/P

Dear Planning,
RE: 2021/2417/P

Would someone please mind uploading the below email/ Consultation response from the CAAC for me? | am having
trouble redacting. Thank you very much.

M

Miriam Baptist
Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 8147

finE S

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: ichard Simpson |

Sent: 26 July 2021 11:33
To: Miriam Baptist
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/2417/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hello Miriam,

I'm really sorry that you didn't get our advice in time. My apologies.
Here it is in case it helps. Please upload it on the Council's site?
Many thanks and all good wishes,

Richard



Chair RPCAAC

ADVICE from The Regent’s Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

5 July 2021
Flat 29 8 Colosseum Terrace London NW1 4EB 2021/2417/P
Proposal Erection of railings to rear balcony to match existing on adjoining flats

We would have no objection if this proposed railing, as claimed, were to match the
neighbouring, but we need some evidence of the existing — one mobile phone photo
would do!

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair

On Tue, 15 Jun 2021 at 17:00, Miriam Baptist <Miriam.Baptist@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2021/2417/P
Y565000

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail
is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material
from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells
you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.




